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September 12, 2021 2:00 pm.		
Meeting Minutes

Members present:  Amy Mullins,  Holly Luke, Annie Houchin, Kathy Maxwell, Robin Hessel, Nancy Burba, Nancy Eytcheson

Meeting called to order at 2:15 by Kathy Maxwell.

Minutes from the August meeting were approved.  Moved by Amy Mullins, seconded by Annie Houchin.

Financial Report:  Robin Hessel reported on behalf of Stacia Wert –Gray that there is about $0200 in the account, but $1700 is commited to purchase ribbons.  
Balance sheet for transactions from January to August showed that we had $88,000 coming in, and $90,000 going out.  Expect to make up the difference at the October shows and through the Silent Auction in November.

Membership:  Annie Houchin reported that new memberships are closed until the new membership year begins in November

Show Report:  Only five shows left in the season:  State Fair, Schooling Show East on October 16, Schooling Show Championships on October 23, Recognized Championships October 30, Recognized Western Dressage Championships October 31.  Several plans in the works for next summer!

Communications:  Annie Houchin will send an EBlast for the silent auction at the fall AGM in November, requesting baskets and other items.

Newsletter:  No report.

Education:  Robin Hessel reported working on a one day Judging 101 class with Jodi Lees, perhaps adjacent to a three day clinic, in March.  Annie Houchin will look into a grant to support this project.  
*Discussed a possible Junior Young Rider Symposium with Lurena Bell the day after she judges the July schooling show.  Annie Houchin will look into a grant from the Dressage Foundation.
*Discussion of using the USDF training videos for educational purposes. Tabled.
*Discussion of a Horsemanship clinic in January or February with instruction from Melissa Mould on braiding, work on how to clean tack, and other topics.
*Discussion of a possible new test symposium as soon as the new tests come out in the fall.

Procedures and Policies:  Amy Mullins reported that the ByLaws were adopted in the new form at the AGM earlier today.  She will get the approved changes on the CPDS website.

New Business:  
*Nominations for Volunteer of the Year need to be turned in to Kathy Maxwell by October 31 so that the plaque in memory of Deryn Stewart can be made in time for the AGM in November.
*Year End Awards:  discussed adding the surplus supply of child size CPDS shirts to the awards table.
*Discussed the Freestyle Festival and the requests for baskets for the auction.
*Discussed needing nominations for the Board of CPDS, as a new member needs to be elected to replace Amy Mullins, who is rotating off the board.

Meeting was adjourned at 3:10.  Holly Luke moved to adjourn, Amy Mullins seconded.  Approved.

Next meeting October 10, 5 p.m. zoom meeting.
